YEAR 4 BAND VISIT MOUNT ANNAN CHRISTIAN COLLEGE

Year 4 students perform for primary and Year 7 at Mount Annan Christian College.

On Monday 18 September, Year 4 visited another school and performed a 30 minute concert in
front of primary school and Year 7. Mount Annan Christian College enjoyed hearing an external
concert band and the students had a blast performing!

Year 4 band performed four pieces and each section of the orchestra performed. Thanks must be

conveyed to Mr Alan Steedman for conducting, Mr Byron Mark for assisting and for the fantastic
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team of Year 4 teachers: Mrs Donaldson; Ms Tobar; Mrs Morris and Mrs Glendenning.

The next big performance for Year 4 is an in-class performance test in Week 1 and 2, and also the
Junior Music Concert next term.

Parents - a quick reminder to ask your child to clean their instrument regularly by using the care
kits with the instrument. Any questions or concerns, please email musicadmin@thac.nsw.edu.au

Regards,

Nicholas Lane
Director of Ensembles
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